
Honorable Representatives, 
 
As a 3rd Generation Oregonian and an 18 year veteran teacher in our public school system I urge you to 
oppose HB3063. 
 
Like others who have undoubtedly written you, I have many reasons to urge you to vote no.  The tragic 
irreversible damage done by faulty vaccines is a reality and justifies a parents right to decide when and if 
a child should receive certain vaccines. 
 
I am opposed to the removal of freedom of choice from educated thoughtful parents who love their 
children and to delay, divide, or even decline certain vaccines.  I hope you are too. 
 
Thank you for honoring the voices of your citizens and stakeholders.  
 
Mason Smith 
 
 
 


